
VOICE OF THE VILLAS 
May 8, 2020 

 
 

A MESSAGE FROM THE VILLAS OF CHESTNUT CREEK HOA........ 
RULES FOR USING THE POOL DURING THE CORONA VIRUS PANDEMIC 

 

Pool opens Saturday, May 9, 2020 
 

Maximum of ten (10) people within the pool fenced area at any time.   
 

Practice social distancing of six (6) feet. 
 

Time limit of two (2) hours per visit. 
 

Bring your own chair or other furniture you may need. 
 

Use of the pool is restricted to VILLA RESIDENTS ONLY, NO GUESTS. 
 

The pool will be open from DAWN TO DUSK. 
 

USE OF THE POOL IS AT EACH INDIVIDUAL'S OWN RISK. 
 

Be Safe and Enjoy! 
 

With appreciation to all who helped on Thursday  
to prepare the pool area for opening 

 
******* 

 
75TH ANNIVERSARY 

REMEMBERING V-E DAY TODAY 
MAY 8, 1945 

 
And With Eternal Gratitude to  

All Those Who Fought  
to Protect Our Freedom and Defeat Tyrrany 

 
Honor Veterans 

Fly the Flag 
GOD BLESS AMERICA 

 
******* 

 
SUNDAY, MAY 9TH 

HAPPY MOTHER'S DAY  
 
 



 
 


